HEMLOCK CREEK BOOK FAIR

Thursday, October 19
8a.m.to 8 p.m.

Children are welcome to bring money to purchase books during school hours.
Classes will be stopping by the book fair and shopping during the half day.

As an alternative, please consider using the Scholastic e-Wallet rather than
sending your child with cash. It makes the checkout process much easier for the
volunteers and students. To set up an e-Wallet, visit:
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/hemlockcreek

We are also still in need of volunteers to help out with the book fair. If you are
interested, please contact Jackie VerBruggen at jackiestewart15@amail.com.

Thank you for your support of the PTO and the book fair!
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